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Dear 4ML, 

 

I am writing to you to let you know that I am thinking of you and hoping that 

everyone is well. The last week of school flew by very quickly and towards the end 

of the week I only had half of you at school! I am missing seeing you all, having 

our class debates, and our chats over the school dinners we sometimes have 

together. 

 

As you know, it was my birthday last week and I felt so happy reading the card 

that you all made for me. It was thoughtful, kind and a wonderful surprise! It was 

my first birthday without a trip to a restaurant for a long time so that’s 

something I’m looking forward to in the future.  

 

What sort of things are you looking forward to doing? What have you been getting 

up to at home? Between work tasks, I have been keeping busy by doing lots of 

cooking, writing songs and poems and chatting to friends and family on the phone. 

I have noticed that many of you have been using Bug Club, MyMaths and 

TimesTables Rockstars at home and I would like to say a huge well done to you! 

These online learning sites give you the chance to practise vital reading and maths 

skills and help you to gain a better understanding of what you are taught in school.  

 

I know that many of you may have worries about the current situation and if you 



do,  please remember to always talk to someone and not to keep it to yourself. If 

there is something you think I can help with then please email year 4 and I will do 

my best to get back to you quickly with the advice or learning tips you might need.  

 

Sometimes things happen in life that we cannot change, and we have to try and 

make the best of what is in our control. So that is what I want you all to do. Each 

and every one of you has worked hard with your learning: aiming high, showing 

respect, telling the truth and being role models. I would like you to keep up our 

values at home and school, no matter what happens. Think about how you can 

encourage others to have a growth mindset about every challenge you face. 

If you ever feel sad or lonely, just think about all the funny times we have had as 

a class and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

 

All the best, 

 

Miss L’Olive 

 

 

 

                     
                  My lovely birthday card from 4ML and LFP staff. 

 
 

 

 


